SUPERVISOR’S REVIEW
Established January 12, 2007

DATE: February 3, 2012

TO: County Board Supervisors

FROM: Russ Podzilni, County Board Chair

SUBJECT: Mark Your Calendars for These Upcoming Events - Update

February 4, 2012 — Snowshoe Hike at Carver Roehl Count Park
10 AM — Noon No experience necessary. Pre-registration is required. Contact Joleen
Stinson at 608-757-5473 or stinson{@co.rock.wi.ug for more information.

February 9, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Fox)

February 11, 2012 — Nature Rocks — For the Birds at Beckman Mill County Park

10 AM — 11:30 AM Make a homemade bird feeder and learn feeding and bird identification
tips. Contact Lena Verkuilen at 608-361-1377 or info@weltycenter.org for more
information,

February 17, 2012 — Candlelight Ski — Snowshoe - Hike at Gibbs Lake Count Park

5 PM - 8 PM Join the Rock County Patks Advisory Committee for a fundraiser benefiting
the Green Fund. A trail will be lit with candles and the night’s festivities will include a
bonfire and hot chocolate. Contact Joleen Stinson at 608-757-5473 or

stinson@eco.rock. wi.us for more information.

February 23, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invecation — Supervisor Diestler)

March 8, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting
6:00 PM Regular mecting. (Invoecation — Supervisor Yankee)

March 22, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Gustina)

April 12, 2012 — Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation — Supervisor Bussie)
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NOTE: It is possible that at any of the above listed events a quorum of a governmental body

may be present, however, no business of that governmental body will be conducted.

Emplovee Retirements

Judy Horvath, UW Extension, is retiring on March 2, 2012
A breakfast will be served from 9:00 — 11:00 AM on Friday, March 2,
2012 in the Courthouse Conference Center, 2" Floor, Janesville
Courthouse - East

Note: When you fill out the white, half sheet per diem please leave the bottom line
open for the County Board Chair to sign off on. If you need the Committee Chair
to sign off on a per diem, have them initial after your name or on the line for
attending meeting lasting longer than 4 hours. New per diem sheets will be
available for you shortly.

Any Supervisor who finds himself/herself near the Courthouse on a
Friday around 2:00 P.M. may stop in and pick up their weekly packet.

Happy Birthday this month to Supervisors
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